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CONG TY CO PHAN THU'C PHAM QUOC TE
INTERFOOD SHAREHOLDING COMPANY

PE XUAT LUA CHON CONG TY KIEM TOAN POC LAP CHO CAC NAM

TAI KHOA 2020 VA 2021
PROPOSAL ON SELECTION OF THE INDEPENDENT AUDIT FIRM

FOR THE FISCAL YEARS 2020 AND 2021

Nhim dam bao tinh minh bach trong cac bao cdo tai chinh dugc kiém toan, Hoi déng
Quan tri (“HPQT”) dé xuét mot so tiéu chi dé lua chon Cong ty kiém toan doc 1ap cho
Cong ty Co phan Thue pham Quéc té va cong ty con cho cac nam tai khoa 2020 va
2021, nhu sau:

In order to ensure transparency in the audited financial statements, the Board of
Management ("BOM") proposed some criteria to select the independent auditor of
Interfood Shareholding Company and its subsidiary for the fiscal years 2020 and 2021,
as follows:

- La Cong ty kiém toan hoat dong hop phép tai Viét Nam va dugc UBCKNN chip
thuan kiém toan cho cac Cong ty Niém yét va cac cong ty dai ching.
The audit firm operating legally in Vietnam and approved by the SSC to audit
the listed companies and public companies.

- Co6 uy tin vé chat luong ki€ém toan trén thé gioi;
Having prestige for audit quality in the World;

- bBai ngii ki€m todn vién c6 kinh nghi¢ém va trinh d9 cao;
Having the audit team members with experienced and highly qualified;

- Péap tmg duge yéu cau ciia Cong ty vé pham vi va tién do kiém toan;
To meet the requirements of the Company on the scope and progress of the
audit;

- C6 mirc phi kiém toan canh tranh.
Competitive audit fees.

Trén co s& cac tiéu chi lya chon trén, dé thuan tién cho viéc lwa chon Cong ty kiém
toan phu hop nhét cho cong ty, HDQT dé xuét Pai hoi cb dong thuong nién 2019
(“AGM-2019”) chép thuan cho HDQT dugc lya chon Cong ty kiém toan doc 1ap phu
hop d3 duoc chip nhin bai Uy Ban Chirng Khoan nha nudce cho cac ndm tai khoa 2020
va 2021 cua Cong ty va Cong ty con.

Based on the above said criteria, in order to facilitate the selection of the most
appropriate audit firm for the Company, the Board of Management proposed the
Annual General Assembly of Shareholders in 2019 ("AGM-2019") approve for the

BOM to select the appropriate independent audit firm has been accepted by the State
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Securities Commission for the fiscal years 2020 and 2021 of the Company and its
subsidiary.

HPQT kinh dé nghi AGM-2019 xem xét va chap thuan dé xuit néu trén.

The BOM respectfully requests that the AGM-2019 to consider and approve the above
proposal.

Xin tran trong cam on/ Best regards.
Thay mat Cong ty/ On behalf of the Company
Chau tich kiém Tong Giam doc
Chairman cum General Director
Pi ky va dong dau
(Signed and sealed)

YUTAKA OGAMI



